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Fifth Year LCA Students Raise €525 For The Irish Cancer Society 

 

 

Fifth Year LCA students participated in the BLAST program 

The Fifth Year LCA students 
participated in the BLAST 
program where a visual artist 
Vera Mcevoy came to the art 
department and taught the 
students a variety of skills. They 
participated in mono printing, 
etching clay making. It was a 
great learning experience for 
the students and a great 
opportunity to see an artist at 
work. Thanks to Ms. Maguire for 
organising the event. 

A huge well done and thank you 
to the Fifth Year LCA students 
who organised and ran a Coffee 
Morning in aid of The Irish 
Cancer Society. A variety of 
delicious baked goods were 
made from scratch. A special 
thank you to all the staff in 
Boyne Community School who 
kindly donated money on the 
day. A total of €525.00 was 
made. A special thanks to Ms. 
Higgins for coordinating the 
event. 
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Sixth Year LCA Go Karting & Bowling 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our sixth year LCA students enjoyed a day 
out go karting and bowling in The Zone, 
Navan. This was a reward for all their hard 
work over the course of the year. 
 

TY& LCA Students complete a CPR AED Course 

 

 

 
 

  

Our TY & LCA students were delighted to welcome the Community First Responders to 
the school today to learn how to deliver CPR and use a defibrillator. Students were able 
to practice valuable lifesaving skills using mannequins and successfully completed the 
CPR AED Course. The main focus of the course was on learning exactly what to do if 
someone suffers a heart attack but also looked at how to react to someone choking. We 
at Boyne Community School would like to sincerely thank Gordon, Mark, Jane and Philip 
from the Community First Responders Group Trim for giving up their time to deliver this 
module. 



Boyne Community School                                                                                      March 2023 
 

LCA and Green Schools Students visit the NCBI Charity Clothes Warehouse! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday the 8th, a number of the LCA students and the 
Green Schools Committee visited the NCBI Charity Clothes 
Warehouse in Kildare.  There, they got involved in the clothes 
sorting process, they learned about recognising vintage 
clothing and at the end of the day, they were even allowed to 
pick out some clothes to bring home with them!  The students 
also learned about the fantastic work that NCBI does for those 
who are blind or visually impaired and they all greatly enjoyed 
the experience.  Many thanks to Ms. Maguire for organising the 
day! 
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Fifth Year LCA Car Wash-In Aid of St. Vincent De Paul Ireland 

  

  

As part of their Enterprise Module in 
Vocational Preparation the Fifth Year 
LCA students held a car wash in aid of 
St. Vincent De Paul yesterday. The staff 
in our school were delighted to have 
their cars washed heading into the 
Easter Holidays. 
 
The LCA students worked tirelessly all 
day washing cars, raising over €400 for 
St. Vincent De Paul Ireland in the 
process. We would like to thank the 
staff and the LCA students for their 
generosity over the course of the day. 
Well done to all. 

 

 


